
Karen Weilacher
I grocery shop, eat at various restaurants, get gas, use the library and bank in Benson. I am there on
a weekly basis. I am appalled that this recycling plant has been approved so close to the San Pedro
River and the town proper! I have asthma and can only imagine how this business will affect the air
quality especially as monitoring will not be done regularly. If the air in Benson deteriorates I will be
forced to take all my business to Willcox as I am sure many others will do too. I certainly feel sorry
for the residents of Benson. It was such a sweet town.


